
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kristine Hall [mailto:hallroad@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2014 7:04 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Proposed changes to regulation 6 
 
Please include notification of the National Park service and Arkansas Department  of Health in this 
amendment.  In addition, a 30 day notification should include a statewide publication with online 
communication channels, thereby notifying the concerned public, as well as adjacent land owners and 
residents.  
The environmental threat to our precious waterways should not be repeated.   
Thank you for allowing my comments. 
Kristine Hall 
 


